
INFORMATION REPORT

Follow Up Information on September Board Meeting Agenda Item – 
2024-09-9 Wylie Campus CTE CMAR

At the September 24, 2024 Board meeting, the Board of Trustees discussed the report 
out of the Campus Facilities and Construction Committee meeting that occurred on 
September 17, 2024.  The item discussed related to consideration of approval to 
negotiate and execute a contract with Skanska USA Building for pre-construction 
services for the new Career and Technical Education (CTE) building to be located at the 
Wylie Campus.  The agenda item included a recommendation to approve a budget 
amendment not to exceed $75,000.  The consideration of the budget amendment was 
not needed because the Board of Trustees had previously approved the overall Phase I 
Master/Strategic Plan project budget at the August 2 Board meeting.  The agenda item 
at the August 2 Board meeting was 2024-01-1-3 Phase I Project Cost Funding. 
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